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REVISED URGENT NOTICE FOR MOOCS IN BENGALI  

This is to inform all the UG 3rd Semester (NEP 2020) students of Visva-Bharati who have enrolled 

in the SWAYAM Basic Course in Bengali that, due to technical issues with the previously shared 

Google Form link (Notice dated 16/09/2025), two new links are now being provided. 

All students are kindly requested to fill out the form using the appropriate link on or before 

October 5, 2025. Please note that even if you have already completed the earlier form, you must 

complete the appropriate form again. Make sure to submit the form only once using the correct 

link and ensure that all information provided is accurate and complete. 

New Google Form Links: 

➢ Form I – For students of Bhasha-Bhavana, Kala Bhavana, Sangeet Bhavana, and Vidya-Bhavana 

Link: https://forms.gle/qCBNmoj2vj2EcFTy7 

➢ Form II – For students of Palli Siksha Bhavana, Palli Samgathana Vibhaga, Siksha 

Bhavana, and Vinaya Bhavana 

Link: https://forms.gle/VSG1BR57c67snJcz5 

We sincerely regret the inconvenience caused by the earlier technical problem and appreciate your 

cooperation. 

For any queries or technical issues, please contact the Office of the Department during working hours.  
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